

DIAGNOSTIC TEST 9TH GRADE

LLENA LOS ESPACIOS CON LA FORMA CORRECTA DEL VERBO TO-BE

AFFIRMATIVE

1. I _____ NEVER BE HAPPY ON A SUNDAY AFTERNOON
A ARE B. IS C.AM D.BE
2. WE _____ ITALIANS
A ARE B. IS C.AM D.BE
3. SAMANTHA AND PAUL _____ ANGRY.
A ARE B. IS C.AM D.BE

NEGATIVE

4. YOU _____ FRENCH
A ARE NOT B. IS NOT C.AM NOT D.BE
5. HENRY AND I _____ AT HOME
A ARE NOT B. IS NOT C.AM NOT D.BE
6. IT _____ GOOD
A ARE NOT B. IS NOT C.AM NOT D.BE

QUESTIONS

7. _____ YOU FROM JAPAN?
A ARE B. IS C.AM D.BE
8. _____ HE A TEACHER?
A ARE B. IS C.AM D.BE
9. _____ I HAVING A GOOD TIME?
A ARE B. IS C.AM D.BE

LEE LAS DESCRIPCIONES DEL CUADRO Y SELECCIONA LA PALABRA QUE MEJOR CORRESPONDA A CADA UNA

10. STUDENTS USE THIS TO WRITE THE CLASS PLAN

A. BED B. SCHOOL C. NOTEBOOK D. TEACHER

11- THIS IS WHERE CHILDREN GO TO STUDY

A. SCHOOL B. PARK C. PARTY D. STADIUM

12. THIS IS THE PERSON WHO SPENDS TIME IN A CLASSROOM WITH YOU AT SCHOOL

A. GRAND MOTHER B. FATHER C. COUSIN D. TEACHER

RESPONDA LAS PREGUNTAS DE ACUERDO AL TEXTO -

Technology began to change very rapidly in the 20th Century. After the first super computers were created in the 1940s, scientists and engineers began to develop ways to create networks between those computers, and this would later lead to the birth of the Internet.

The earliest forms of the Internet, such as CompuServe, were developed in the 1960s. Primitive forms of email were also developed during this time. By the 70s, networking technology had improved, and 1979's Usenet allowed users to communicate through a virtual newsletter.

By the 1980s, home computers were becoming more common and social media was becoming more sophisticated. Internet relay chats, or IRCs, were first used in 1988 and continued to be popular well into the 1990's.

The first recognizable social media site, Six Degrees, was created in 1997. It enabled users to upload a profile and make friends with other users. In 1999, the first blogging sites became popular, creating a social media sensation that's still popular today.

Today, there is a tremendous variety of social networking sites, and many of them can be linked to allow cross-posting. This creates an environment where users can reach the maximum number of people without sacrificing the intimacy of person-to-person communication. We can only speculate about what the future of social networking may look in the next decade or even 100 years from now, but it seems clear that it will exist in some form for as long as humans are alive.

13. When is assumed the technology start developing faster?

a. 1999 b. In the 1900's c. 1960

14. When was the first super computer created?

a. In the 40's b. In the 60's c. In the 70's

15. During the 60's, services such as computer serve developed

a. The first computers b. the first forms of the internet and e-mail c. the first form of e-mail

16. What were the users allowed to do to communicate in 1979?

- a. To make computers
- b. To improve the networking technology
- c. To communicate through a virtual newsletter

17. In which decade did the home computer become common?

- a. In 1980's
- b. In 1960's
- c. In 1990's

18. Which social media enabled users to upload a profile and make Friends with other users?

- a. IRC
- b. Six Degrees in 1997
- c. Compu Serve

19. What does the author mean in the last paragraph with tremendous variety of social networking sites?

- a. That there are many computers
- b. That the social media are going to end
- c. That there are many kinds of social media now.

20. When did the blogging sites become popular?

- a. In 1999
- b. In 1977
- c. In 1989